
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Happy New Year to you all, I hope that you have all had a lovely                
Christmas break. The children have returned to school looking very 
smart and ready to learn; behaviour has been excellent this week.                   
On behalf of the staff team, can I thank everyone who sent a card or gift 
into school, your generosity was very much appreciated.  
I hope that you all have a good weekend.  

Best wishes                    

 
 
 

Principal  

 

 
Reception Places 
If you are applying for a Reception Place to start at  St. 
Paul’s in 2022, the form needs to be filled in by the 
15th January. If you need any help to fill the form in 
please ask.  
 
School Meals  
Please remember that school meals should be ordered in advance.  
 
Santa Run  
Thank you to all, who have returned sponsor money for the Santa Run 
already. If you could please send via bank transfer or hand into school  
any sponsor money raised that would be great. We are raising funds             
towards our playground markings and new trim trail. Thank you so much 
for your support.  
 
Extreme Weather 
It is cold at the moment, therefore please ensure that your child has a 
warm coat, with a clearly labelled hat, scarf and gloves. 
If school does need to be closed for Health and Safety reasons due to 

significant snowfall, or extreme weather conditions a 

decision will be made by 7.30am in the morning at the 

very latest. Any closure notification will  be posted on 

the Sandwell Council Facebook page and a text                

message will be sent out.  

 

 
 

Newsletter No.15    



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

90% 95% 93% 

94% 95% 94% 94% 

YN Ronnie-Jo Cooper 

YR Aleena Imran 

Y1 Charlie Ruston 

Y2 Lindon Danks 

Y3 Megan Tuckey 

Y4 Ronnie Cooper 

Y5 Caitlin Jacques 

Y6 Archie Totney 

Principal Awards  

94%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Jorja-Leigh Mullings Georgia Roper 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 3 Year 2 

21st January World Religion Day 

28th January  Year 2 Class Worship 

7th February History Theme Week 

11th February Year 4 Class Worship 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

8th March Safer Internet Day 

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations 
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the Summer 
holidays 


